
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open to all current and incoming Holy Cross students 

 

WHEN: June 9th-11th  from 5:45- 8:30p.m. 

WHERE: Holy Cross of San Antonio, 426 N. San Felipe, 78228 

 

A MANDATORY Parent Meeting will be held  

Thursday, June 5th at 6:15p.m. in the library. 
Copy of a current physical will be required before participating in try-outs. 

For more information please contact Ms. Galindo 

at Emily.galindo@holycross-sa.org or 218-1543 

If you are interested, you must try out during these dates as there will not be another 

opportunity to try out for the dance team. Hope to see you there! 
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